me[OWERS«CHEESMAN PARK

HELLO . _

=
BOARD OF NEXT BOARD Wi TCP Summf:rlE;BQ 2021
IRE _ hat a great party! There were more
DIRECTORS MEETING than forty people in attendance at
President this successful event. Good food,
Daniel Galvaeni The next scheduled fun, and conversation. There was
\‘T Presid 5 Board Meeting something for everyone. Thank you
-Fresident . to all who participated. We look
Greg Eisler will be held forward to seeing you at our
Secretary Monday September Halloween Social Event on
JP Sleegeri 27th. 2021 Saturday October 30th.
Treasurer T
JefF Stanley at 6:45 pm in the Qﬁ"‘WQV
Member at Large Community Room. nn
Barbara Perzanowski
Emergency Office Contact

When reporting building emergencies,
always voice call. Emergencies could
include building utilities such as heat or
hot water. Texts or emails could go

unnoticed or result in delayed response.
Feel free to leave a voice message or send an
email for general communication when an

immediate response is not required.

303.333.9994 is a landline and does not

receive texts.

In an emergency, call 303.333.9994 first. If
the onsite manager is unavailable you will
be prompted to call Weststar Management

at 720.941.9200.

In case of a life threatening

emergency always call 911
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Guests of all ages are welcome to
come and enjoy the end-of-
summer celebration, compilete
with multiple outdoor
performance stages, dozens of
food vendors, a large arts and
crafts marketplace, and an
expanded Kids Zone packed with
family-friendly activities.
Throughout the weekend, a diverse

selection of local musicians will be
taking the stagoe for free live

perfcrmances, September 4th-6th

Stomping, barking, screaming,
shouting, banging, yelling, whining,
honking, pounding, rumbling, loud

music, TV, and sound, you get it.

There is no doubt that with 99 units,
and so many people living in close
proximity to one another we will hear
and be bothered by noises. But,
there is no doubt that we can each
do our part to control the noise
coming from our units.

Our old mailboxes have been donated to
a non-profit charity that helps people
transition from being homeless to
finding a home.

Trash And Recycling
Again, please do not put household

garbage or recycling in the
convenience receptacles in the
garage. Use the trash or recycling
bins.

Street Sweeping
Avoid a $50 parking ticket. Don't

park on the West side of Williams
Street on the first Tuesday and the
East side of Williams on the first
Wednesday of each month.




